
 
Interlaken Engineering and Design, PLLC 

7001 Seaview Ave NW, Suite 160-388, 
Seattle, WA 98117 | (206) 470-9572 

June 28, 2021 
RE: 80XX SE 20th Street (Parcel 544930-0057) 
 
Dear Ms. Ding: 
Please find changes between the initial submittal dated March 22, 2021 and the updated submittal 
dated April 30, 2021 outlined below: 
 
1) In response to the capacity constraint of the downstream storm drain a detention system has been 
added, as shown on Sheet C2, detailed on Sheet C3, and indicated on page 5 of the Stormwater 
Submittal.  
 
2) Downspouts re-routed around house, as shown in sheet C2. 
 
Please feel free to reach out with any questions. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matthew J. Haringa, P.E. 
Principal 
Interlaken Engineering and Design, PLLC 


